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Stories this month: 

Young Eagles Flights Scheduled For March and April 

Young Eagles is tentatively scheduled for March 18 for River Ridge High School 

students and April 15th for JW Mitchell High School students.  

IMPORTANT! All pilots must have up-to-date YOUTH PROTECTION training 

completed. This training is only good for a 2 year period, so check your status on the 

EAA website. https://www.eaa.org/eaa/youth/youth-protection-policy-and-program 
 

Sun-n-Fun Volunteers Get Great Benefits! 

Volunteers are needed from the chapter for the 2023 Sun n Fun Expo. Volunteering for 1 

day gets you a 1 day pass to attend. Volunteering 2 or more days gets you a week 

pass….and CAMPING for 2024! 

Contact Harold if you would like to volunteer! 

 

 

March Safety Briefing: Gulf of Mexico Aviation Warning Areas 

This month’s safety briefing about the Gulf of Mexico aviation warning areas will be 

presented by Steve Carper and Mike Muetzel. 

 

 

 

Other Chapter Business 

Chapter Corporation: To resolve an outstanding IRS issue, the chapter needs to dissolve the 

corporation and then merge it with a successor corporation. This requires a vote of the chapter 

to approve the merger and dissolution at the next general meeting, 11 March 2023. 

Flight Simulator: To oversee the flight simulator that was donated by John Edwards, the 

chapter is asking for volunteers interested in serving on a committee to craft policies and 

manage the access and equipment. This will include providing training on the simulator’s operation and access 

to the EAA building space. 

Chapter Website: The website on EAA.org has been updated, so check it out! https://chapters.eaa.org/eaa791 

Next Meeting Saturday, 11 March @ 9AM 

https://www.eaa.org/eaa/youth/youth-protection-policy-and-program


Minutes of Meeting  February 11, 2023 
 

• 9:00am - pledge, moment of silence 

• Minutes of January Read. 
• Accepted as read. 
  
Treasurer’s report: 

• 178.78 - YE 

• 2130.73 - Main 

• 2309.51 – Total 
• Accepted as read. 

  
New Guests / Members 

• Joe Haulton – Brooksville EAA Member, wants to join this chapter as well. Interested in taking 
on newsletter duties as well. 

  
Young eagles Report- 

• March 18 Tentative RRHS       
• April 15 Tentative JWMHS 

• All pilots must have Youth Protection up to date to fly. 
  
Old Business- 

• SUN ‘n FUN – Contact Harold if you would like to volunteer. 
  
Projects- 

• Rodney Daulton’s RV-14 – Instrument panel has arrived! Paint is on order. Plans to fly to 
Oregon for a checkout and spin training. His hopeful first flight should be in April. 

• Craig reports no new issues with his aircraft and has enjoyed it since replacing a landing gear 
power pack. 

  
New Business- 

• John Edwards is putting a flight Simulator on loan to the chapter! We are in the middle of 

planning use, access, and working with the airport to have it set up. 

• Rodney Daulton donated an Apple Pencil to the chapter for use for Young Eagles. Thank you, 

Rodney! 

• Airport Picnic – April 29. All EAA members are invited.  

• No new ratings, President Ron Cantrell is scheduled for a check ride at American Aviation in 

Brooksville. 

  

9:27 - Motion to adjourn  

 

Ron Cantrell, EAA Chapter 791 President 

(843)330-6769 
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